



RESCOM COMMUNIQUE

Communique No 221

4th December 2020

Staff-Christmas Thank You



Dear residents,

On 26th November I sent out the following appeal. The bank account number given was wrong and although another communiqué followed a day later, I know that caused confusion. That may explain why the response to date has been disappointingly poor.

This is a reminder: if you haven't responded yet, your donation will be gratefully received. The bank account number has been corrected!

In our agreement with Evergreen we are precluded from paying tips to any staff member.

As a result, every year since 2013 the residents of Evergreen Broadacres have generously collected for a Christmas 'thank you' gift to the staff.

ResCom invites you to do so again this year. It is of your own free will and is confidential.

The allocation of the funds to the staff members is done by a tried method used by Jim Goodwin, our current ResCom treasurer. The donation can be made in cash to Jim (unit 129), or left in an envelope with Tshwanelo at Reception, or paid by EFT to:

Account: Evergreen Lifestyle Broadacres ResCom

Bank: FNB Broadacres
Account No: 6284 760 6037
Ref: Staff Xmas

Donations will be ring-fenced for the specific use as gifts to all the staff who work in the village in whatever role.

Deadline for the voluntary contributions is Monday 7th December, 2020.

N.B. This is over and above any 'bonus' paid by Evergreen Management or the service providers to the staff. It is from the residents to show our appreciation and is handed to the staff by ResCom members at a pre-Christmas function.

Hennie du Preez ResCom chairman.